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Due to the recent recovery of a very large number of bicycles, the Toronto Police Service and
14 Division wish to announce the launch of the Bicycle Recovery Program.

See previous release.

Superintendent Ruth White will update the media at a news conference on Friday, July 25,
2008, at 11 a.m., at 35 Strachan Avenue. She will also have details of more recovered bikes.

The Bicycle Recovery Program will start on Friday, July 25, 2008 and end on Thursday, July
31, 2008.

Hours of operation:

− Friday, July 25, 2008: noon to 8 p.m.,

− Saturday, July 26, 2008 and Sunday, July 27, 2008: 10 a.m. to 6 p.m.,

− Monday, July 28, 2008 to Thursday, July 31, 2008: noon to 8 p.m.

The bicycles are available for viewing at 35 Strachan Avenue and 30 Ordnance Street.

Those who attend to recover their bicycles should be prepared to offer proof of ownership,
such as receipts or store registrations.

Owner identification will be required. Photo ID is preferred.

Police officers will be present to register bicycles.

The Toronto Police Service would like to extend a special thank−you to the owner of 30
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Ordnance Street, Mr. Seymour Epstein, for the generous donation of his building to assist in
the successful execution of the Bicycle Recovery Program.

Constable Tony Vella, Public Information, for Superintendent Ruth White, 14 Division
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